
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAIL CLOSURE ALERT 
EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 22, 2023 

Access from the Wildcat Supper Club 

(PRIVATE LAND) heading north to 

intersection 8 is closed. Please use all 

other existing routes to access the trail 

system. (Circled area is the closed trail section).  


